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and HVTL Route Permit applications for the 
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______________________________________________________________________________ 

  
Request for Delayed Filing of Reply Comments on Process for Consideration of Dodge 

Wind Dockets 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
  
The Laborers District Council of Minnesota and North Dakota (“LIUNA Minnesota & North 
Dakota”) requests a brief delay in the deadline for filing reply comments on the disposition 
of Dodge County Wind, LLC applications for Certificates of Need, Site Permit, and HVTL 
Route Permit for the proposed Dodge County Wind project until Tuesday, October 8, 2019.  
 
As indicated in our September 27 comments, we are currently in discussions with Applicant 
and Applicant’s intended general contractor to resolve concerns over the project’s impact on 
local workforce. We expected to conclude our discussions in time to meet the 4:30 PM 
October 4 Reply Comment deadline, but were still attempting to work through a small 
number of outstanding issues with the parties into the evening.  
 
We believe that resolution of these matters is in the best interest of the parties and the public, 
and that a brief delay in the filing of LIUNA Minnesota & North Dakota’s reply comments 
will not prejudice any party. 

 
Dated: October 5, 2019  

 
 

Kevin Pranis, Marketing Manager 
LIUNA Minnesota & North Dakota 
81 E. Little Canada Rd.  
St. Paul, MN 55117 
kpranis@liunagroc.com 
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